
  Aughton Christ Church C of E Primary School   

N E W S L E T T E R— 30th June 2023 

Up and coming dates for your diary 

Monday 3rd July—KS1 Sports Day 

Tuesday 4th July—KS2 Sports Day 

Thursday 6th & Friday 7th July—Y4 to Waddecar 

Monday 10th July—Y1 to Blue Planet 

Wednesday 12th July—Teddy Bear Picnic 

Thursday 13th July—Reception to Martin Mere 

Thursday 13th & Friday 14th July—Matilda Production 

Wednesday 19th July—Y6 Leavers Evening 

Friday 21st July—Y6 Leavers Service at Church 9:15am 

Friday 21st July– School finishes at 2pm 

 

Foodbank Fridays  

Thank you for all the donations that have been 

brought in so far. Tinned food (e.g. tomatoes 

and potatoes) toothbrushes, soap and   

washing pods are currently in high demand. 

Donations can be brought in on any day and each Friday church 

will collect them.  

 

Christ Church Youth Club 

Tonight is the last session of the Y5 & Y6 Youth Club at Christ 

Church Ministry Centre.  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Y4 to Waddecar 

Letters have been sent home with the Year 4 

children regarding their upcoming overnight 

camping visit and river study at Waddecar 

Scout Camp on Thursday 6th—Friday 7th July. Please make 

sure consent forms and medical forms have been returned to 

Mrs Nolan.  

 

Staff Abseil—Uganda Sponsorship 

On Saturday 8th July, 12 (slightly 

crazy perhaps...) members of our 

school staff are going to be abseiling 

down Liverpool Cathedral to raise 

money for the five children we sponsor in Uganda. 

If you are able, we would all really appreciate any donations 

towards this! Any amount at all would be very welcome. 

If you wish to support us in raising money, we have a joint  

JustGiving page, which can be accessed via the link below: 

www.justgiving.com/page/acc1685385190414 

 

Matilda the Musical 
 

The Performing Arts Club are very excited to present their  

forthcoming production of Matilda the Musical at the Ministry 

Centre on Thursday 13th and Friday 14th July at 6.30pm. 

 

Free tickets will be available to collect from the school office 

from Monday 3rd July. Due to limited spaces available at the 

Ministry Centre, at the moment we can only offer TWO tickets 

per family of the cast per evening. However, a waiting list for 

additional tickets will be kept in the school office, should any 

spare tickets become available. 

 

 

 

 

Notices 

 

  Our school value this half term is: “Respect” 

‘’Do to others as you would have them do to you” 

Matthew 7.12 

http://www.justgiving.com/page/acc1685385190414

